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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

 
Apple Campus 2 Proceeds to Next Phase of Environmental Review 

 
Cupertino, CA, July 22, 2013 — The City of Cupertino announced that the 45-day public 
comment period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for Apple Inc’s (NYSE: 
APPL) proposed Apple Campus 2 has been completed. 

The City of Cupertino is the lead agency for the review and approval of the proposed 
Apple Campus 2.The public comment period on the DEIR began on Thursday, June 6, 
2013, and ended on Monday, July 22, 2013, 5:30pm Pacific Time. 

The Final Environmental Impact Report (FEIR), including comments submitted during the 
public comment period and responses to those comments, will be presented to the 
Cupertino Planning Commission. The Final EIR, along with the Planning Commission’s 
recommendations will be forwarded to the City Council. There will be additional 
opportunity for public comment on the proposed project at the Planning Commission and 
City Council meetings to be scheduled later in 2013. 

Information on the proposed project and its status is available at 
www.cupertino.org/applecampus2. 

Cupertino, CA, is on the western edge of Silicon Valley against the foothills of the Santa 
Cruz Mountains. With a population of 58,000 within 13 square miles, Cupertino is 42 miles 
south of San Francisco and home to many high-tech companies.  
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